

Main Library 715 Market Ave. N Canton, OH 44702

330.452.0665 | StarkLibrary.org

February 25, 2022

Mr. Bob Fonte

Executive Director – Stark County Park District

Dear Bob:

As a result of our upcoming renovations at our shared Exploration Gateway building, we are no longer in need of a variety of millwork and furniture pieces. Since your team has expressed interest in several of these pieces the Stark County District Library would like to donate the items in the attached photos. Thank you for furthering the life of these items for public use and for your continued partnership.

Sincerely,

Mary Ellen Icaza

Executive Director and CEO

Stark Library